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What we got up to in September… 

We had three birthdays to celebrate this month 

 

Vera  

Clive  

 



And a very, very special birthday for Joyce who celebrated her 

107th birthday !! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We had a lovely visit from Naomi and her animals 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

It was of course party month, with our big Summer get together, a great 

turn out and so much fun … 

 



 

 

 

 



We welcomed a new leader …😊 

 

And Benny the Therapy Dog .. 

 



 

 

What we look forward to in October : 

 Halloween Tea party and themed Bingo 

 Jills birthday 

 Kevin singing for us on 9th 

 Rob T singing for us on 11th 

 Peter entertaining us on 16th 

 

 

Thank you for all your continued support 

 

 

 

 


